
From: Greta Fayle [mailto:GFayle@jandrlaw.net]  

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 10:06 AM 
To: planadmin 

Subject: File #070034 

City Plan Commission 
 
The proposed parking garage at the corner of Downer and Belleview is an absolutely horrendous 
use of that open space. I can’t believe that it is actually being considered. Please, leave it as is, or 
make it into a small park.  
 
Greta Fayle 
Jacobson & Ratzel 
Suite 203 
13255 W. Bluemound Road 
Brookfield, WI 53005 
Tel: (262) 780-0460 
Fax: (262) 780-0468 
 


